NOTICE

The National Investment Fund wishes to notify
members of the public that due to a miscommunication
with our advertising agency, the investment notice
announced in the newspapers on Monday January
8th, 2024 was published in error.

Subject to regulatory approval, our proposed launch
date has been adjusted to later in January 2024.

Further details related to the bond will be released in
due course. We look forward to welcoming all

potential investors at that time.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.
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